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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

I’m happy to announce that the new Inside Agreement was accepted unanimously by the membership who attended the 

meeting. We are looking forward to moving forward with our new agreement and wage package. Work looks to be 

picking up a bit, and hopefully we will be able bring our members back home to good jobs. 

 

I am sorry to announce that due to the ongoing pandemic, we have decided that we will not hold our annual Christmas 

Party or Retiree’s Luncheon this year. As the numbers of sick and infected persons in the community continue to rise, we 

believe in the interest of safety that this is the best decision for our members. 

 

I would like to wish everyone a happy and safe Thanksgiving. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


